
Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings! 

 

As per the directions from the MP government, the school will remain closed on the following dates: 

09/04/2024 - Gudi Padwa 

10/04/2024 - Cheti Chand 

11/04/2024 - Eid ul-Fitr 

Classes  will be conducted on 12/04/2024 (Friday) with regular school timings. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Admin 

Carmel Convent Sr. Sec. School 


